Christmas Hampers

Our Parent Partnership is running a Christmas raffle again
this year. The theme will be ‘Rainbow Hampers'. Each year
group will help to collect and make up coloured hampers to
raffle off in December.

To help with this we would appreciate any donations of gifts
in the following colours:
Nursery- Red and Silver

P1/2 Green and Yellow
P3/4 Blue and Green
P5/6 Pink and Purple
P7 Treasure Gold

Although each group has been assigned specific colours we
would appreciate any donations you can kindly offer. We
ask that all donations are handed into the school office
before Friday 15 December.




